
You're Invited to Our Book Club Retreat! 

Dear Book Lovers, 

We are excited to invite you to our annual Book Club Retreat, where we will immerse ourselves 

in literature, discussion, and camaraderie! 

Details of the Retreat: 

• Date: March 15-17, 2024 

• Location: Whispering Pines Lodge 

• Theme: "Journeys Through Literature" 

What to Expect: 

Join us for engaging book discussions, cozy reading sessions, and fun activities related to our 

favorite reads. We'll also have guest speakers, delicious meals, and plenty of time to relax and 

connect with fellow members. 

RSVP: 

Please confirm your attendance by February 28, 2024. You can reply to this email or contact us 

at (555) 123-4567. 

Looking forward to an unforgettable experience together! 

Warm Regards, 

The Book Club Organizing Committee 


